SCHOOL OF ENGINEERING

THE CITY COLLEGE
OF
THE CITY UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK
NEW YORK, N. Y. 10031

GRADUATE OFFICE

May 22, 1992

Ms. Alida Segal
21-06 23rd Avenue, #3A
Astoria, NY 11105

It gives me great pleasure to inform you that your talent and
your devotion to your studies has made you eligible for The City
College School of Engineering Graduate Citation. Please accept the
enclosed certificate with my congratulations.

Since you have shown yourself to be an outstanding scholar, you
may want to explore the possibility of going for a Ph.D. degree in
your field, here at The Graduate School of The City University of
New York. If you wish to discuss this matter further, feel free to
contact me at the Graduate Engineering Office (212-650-8030).

I wish you the very best for a successful career.

Sincerely yours, _

Gerard G. Lowen
Associate Dean for
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